Wilson Elementary

Christmas STAAR Family Night

Gym, Hallways, Break Room & Cafeteria

Thursday December 15, 2016

Event Hosted by: PISD Community **Type of Event:** STAAR Information,

Engagement & Wilson Elementary education and craft

Facilitator: Community Engagement & Note taker: Charlene Gee

Wilson Elementary

Timekeeper: 5:00-6:30 PM **Attendance:** 303 + staff (had 120 RSVP's)

Attendees: Wilson families, staff, and VIPS(Volunteers in Pampa Schools)

Sign in located in the Wilson Title I Book at the Pampa ISD Administration Building 1233 N. Hobart, Room HR-7

Information Given: STAAR Testing Dates English/Spanish, & Tips for STAAR Success English/Spanish, Merry Christmas Mad Libs & Word Search and an envelope with student and class information request to help organize family photos

Each person attending were welcomed and directed to sign in when entering through the cafeteria (3rd-5th grade). Families also came in at the Gym (Kinder – 2nd grade) where there was not a sign in. (Tried to catch as many as we could but only had one person for sign ins) Each person that signed in at cafeteria received the above information and were directed into the cafeteria where they received punch and a plate with a sugar star cookie with a tablespoon of icing. Sugar and decorating sprinkles were set out on the tables along with crayons and coloring sheets. Families were called by number to take a nice family photo with Nate Harvey, local photographer and a Christmas sELFie at the selfie station with Christmas props. Kinder – 2nd grade families that entered through the gym were treated to a coffee house experienceorganized and decorated by Wilson staff and administrationwith a coffee bar as well as an 'Open Mic Night' where students read different things for their families. In between gym and cafeteria were different grade level tables and décor in the hall that demonstrated the different writing levels per grade. Families were free to leave when they visited all three stations. Families enjoyed the event and seemed to have a wonderful time.

*Family pictures from event were printed Friday morning by 3 different printers and were given to N. Miranda to be reviewed and handed out to families